
 
 

 

 

 

Each family is receiving 3 tickets per student to sell at $10.00 each.  If you 
choose not to sell the tickets sent home with your child, please return them 
immediately so we can redistribute them to those families that would like 
more. 
 

The drawings will be in the month of March 2024 and each day someone will 
win $75 to $150, dependent upon the day of the drawing.  The number that 
is drawn by the evening Maryland Lottery decides the winner each day.  
Winners will be contacted in a timely fashion with information on how to 
collect their winnings. 
 

When selling tickets, PLEASE be sure you capture all information for the 
person purchasing the ticket (name, address, phone number and include 
their email if available). 
 

Tear off the top part of the ticket to give to the person and the lower portion 
is returned to school along with the money collected.   
 

For those that would like additional tickets, please contact Becky Anderson 
@ beckyanderson0904@gmail.com and she will send more tickets home. 
 

All money and tickets are due to school by February 29, 2024.   

Note: Please turn them in earlier if you have them sold.   
 

Thank you for your support!                                                                   

FAW HSA 
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